
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS ON 

STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIP AGREEMENT  
 

The Iowa Colony City Council will hold public hearings at 7:00 p.m. on December 20, 2021, and 

January 10, 2022, in the Council Room at the Iowa Colony City Hall, 12003 Iowa Colony 

Boulevard, Iowa Colony, Texas, to consider entering into a Strategic Partnership Agreement 

with Brazoria County Municipal Utility District No. 53. Copies of the proposed agreement may 

be obtained from the City Secretary prior to the hearings at 281-369-2471, or on the City’s 

website, www.iowacolonytx.gov. 

  

       Kayleen Rosser 

       City Secretary 


